Dear teacher

I´m writing you something about my Christmas holidays. My parents had a lot of work before Christmas and after Christmas too so we didn´t travel to the Tatras or to other destinations. I spent my holidays at home. 
My mother prepared great cabbage soup and delicious fish with potatoes. Me and my sister  baked cookies. My father brought the Christmas tree and me and my sister decorated it. After dinner we found super presents under the tree. I got a tablet, two books, many clothes ... Then we visited our grandparents and our cousins. We played table games and watched TV. 
The next day we went sledging to the park. Then we were in Hungary in Gyor. We went to the shopping centre.Later we went to Christmas markets. I bought some great food there. On Sunday morning we played bedminton. 
On New Year´s Eve we watched the fireworks from Bratislava Castle. The fireworks were great. I saw my new-born cousin for the first time. She is beautiful. I and my cousin Francesco played with his toys and sang the songs. Behind our block of flats we built a snowman, played snowball fight and made an angel from the snow. Holidays were amazing.                                                Kind regards, Sandra
